Health Law Quick Take: Elective Surgeries



March 19, 2020

This content was published prior to the combination of Dentons Davis Brown. Learn more about **Dentons Davis Brown**.

Update: On March 26, Governor Reynolds issued an emergency proclamation mandating the postponement of all non-essential surgeries and procedures.

Q: Should we postpone elective surgeries?

A: Yes. On March 18, 2020, **CMS released recommendations** urging hospitals and physicians to postpone elective surgeries and services. The guidance provides a table for hospitals and surgeons to use to determine whether a service should be postponed.

This step is being taken to help hospitals and providers conserve critical PPE and other resources, including health care staff, to treat COVID-19 patients.

Your Key Contacts



Susan J. Freed
Shareholder, West Des
Moines
D +1 515 246 7891
susan.freed@dentons.com